
Welcome to study in Master´s Programme in Architecture, Landscape 
Architecture and Interior Architecture! 
 
We warmly welcome you to study Interior Architecture at Aalto University School of 
Art, Design and Architecture! 
 
We are excited to start next academic year with our excellent group of new students. 
We want to offer you a high-quality learning environment, and a MA degree which 
gives you a valuable competitive edge in the job market, both in Finland and abroad.  
 
The academic year begins with ARTS orientation on 28.8.–3.9.2023. During the 
orientation, you will learn about the practicalities and get to know the variety of study 
and leisure related opportunities you have as a student at Aalto University. You will 
also meet your new fellow students and staff of your own department who will guide 
you with planning your studies. Lectures will start on Monday 4th of September.  
 
Expect more detailed information about starting your studies and the orientation 
schedule via email during the summer. You can see our programme pages here: 
https://www.aalto.fi/en/programmes/masters-programme-in-interior-architecture 
 
Looking forward to meeting you this fall!  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Pentti Kareoja 
Dr. Professor, Head of Interior Architecture Major 
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